
 

 

 
 

21 December 2021 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
COLLECTION OF SCHOOL SHOP ORDERS 
 
We are making some changes to how students collect items ordered on the school 
shop.  
 
With effect from January 2022, shop orders will be available for collection by students 
from the Thorp Office (Reception) at lunch and afternoon break only. Students will 
not be able to collect orders at any other time. 
 

• Items ordered by Sunday evening: Ready for collection the following Tuesday 

• Items ordered by Tuesday evening:  Ready for collection the following Thursday 
 
This will apply to items held in stock only. For special orders of non-stock items, and 
items paid for on your ParentPay account, collection information will be communicated 
to you by letter or email. 
 
To place an order on the school shop, click on or copy this link into your browser: 
 
https://tinyurl.com/nstz6xaz 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Nicola Ready 
Office Manager 
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